
BOOK CLUB TERM 1 

Dear Parents and Guardians,               February 3, 2017 

It’s Book club time!  Book club catalogues will be sent home in Terms 1, 2 and 4. Keep an eye out 
for our Book Fair in Term 3. Merimbula Public School does not take cash for Book Club orders.  
You can either:  
* Pay by cheque (made out to Scholastic Australia). Please attach cheque to order form.  
* Pay by credit card online www.scholastic.com.au/payment.  
* Pay by automated phone service - 24hr free call 1800 557 908.  
Once you have made a payment you will get an 11 digit receipt number which need to be recorded 
on the order form.  
Then return your order to school.  
Orders are due back to the front office by Wednesday March 1st. Please place in post box in foyer. 
Late orders cannot be accepted. Orders are expected to be delivered to school mid March. 
20% of total sales goes back to our school to purchase new resources for our students. 
 
Mrs Jenni Smith-  
Book Club Co-Ordinator 
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